
        

GUIDELINES  FOR  STUDENTS  ATTENDING  FOOD ACADEMY. 

 

Please note the Schools Food Academy takes place on Fri.8th.Nov 2019 

At THE LISTOWEL ARMS HOTEL. 

 Buses may drop off students in the car park in the square or the car park near the 

Seanchaí Centre 

 In the interest of student safety please escort all students to the  

Ballroom in the Hotel. 

 We would appreciate if all students could be seated by 9.50am in order for the 

programme to commence at 10.00am sharp. 

 We recommend that students have a light snack before attending the Food 

Academy. 

 Goody bags will be provided for all students at the Food Academy. 

 Winning entries for Bord Bia Competition will be on display at the venue  

 Students are responsible for their own possessions during the event. 

 We would appreciate if students used the bins provided when disposing of 

rubbish. 

 

We hope that all students will enjoy and benefit from their experience at 

Listowel Food Fair’s SchoolsFood Academy. 

 

                                                                    Thank you,  

Mairead Moriarty 

 


